
The United States District Court for the Middle District of Tennessee continues to monitor the 
statements from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), as well as all guidance provided 
by the Administrative Office of the United States Courts (AO) and local public health authorities. At this 
time, there are no changes to normal court operations in the Middle District of Tennessee. Any future 
changes or updates will be posted on this website and communicated as appropriate. 

Please note the following: 

• If you have recently traveled from an area with widespread COVID-19 contagion; if you reside or 
have had close contact with someone who has traveled to one of the above areas within the last 
14 days; have been asked to self-quarantine by any hospital or health agency; or have been 
diagnosed with, or have had contact with, anyone who have been diagnosed with COVID-19, 
please contact your healthcare provider for details on how to proceed with proper medical care. 
 

• If you are so affected and are a juror who is scheduled to appear before the Court in the near 
future, you must notify the Court so that appropriate safeguard measures can be taken. Jurors 
should call Jury Administration at 615-736-5483. 
 


